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Dear editor  

 

I would be happy to continue being in the editorial board. 

 

Best wishes 

David 

 

On 02 Nov 2015, at 16:36, Journal of Astrobiology & Outreach <editor.jao@esciencecentral.org> wrote: 

Dear Dr. David F. Mota, 
  
Greetings from the Journal of Astrobiology & Outreach! 
  
We hope you are doing great. It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent 
experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as an Editorial board member for our 
esteemed journal. 
  
In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising 
the Editorial Board of the Journal. So we are asking Editorial members to send their acceptance 
to continue as the Editorial Board member. 
  
Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  
Kindly mail us your valuable decision at your earliest 
  
Thanks & Regards 

Laxmikanth Matcha 

Editorial Coordinator 


